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Edmonton... Motorists are advised that traffic will temporarily be reduced to one lane on
westbound Highway 16 east of Edmonton.

At approximately 5 p.m. on Oct. 13, a gravel truck struck the CN rail bridge over Highway 16,
approximately 500 metres west of the junction with Highway 21. CN is repairing the bridge and
the right-hand lane of westbound Highway 16 is closed to accommodate the repairs. The
highway is expected to fully reopen by the early evening hours of Oct. 14. Eastbound traffic is
not affected.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Robert Kreller

Maintenance Contract Inspector

Alberta Transportation

780-464-4645

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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